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Time Sensitive ASTROCON 2017 Information 
 

To all those with rooms reserved at the Parkway Plaza Hotel: 

 

Your hotel room(s) is still reserved, or in other words, none of you have lost 
your room(s). 
 
Because of a reservation system change, some of the hotel’s reservation 
information is incomplete and the hotel needs everyone to contact them 
by May 1

st
 to pay for the entire reservation.  For most attendees staying 

6-7 nights, this will be $600-$700 plus taxes.  The minimum stay is 4 nights 
for $400 plus taxes. 
 
Please call the hotel at 1-307-235-1777, Option 0 for reservations, and give 
them your credit/debit card number to pay for your room(s).  Please identify 
that you are in the ASTROCON block of rooms. 
 
We were aware of the May 1

st
 deadline as part of a contract with a new 

owner/manager of the Parkway a few months ago.  Our mistake was not 
informing all of you about this sooner and we are very sorry for any incon-
venience this causes. 
 
We also want to make sure that we have a correct telephone number for 
everyone, as a representative of the hotel owner wants to reach out in an 
effort to confirm everyone’s reservation. 
 
If you have concerns after contacting the Parkway Plaza Hotel, please con-
tact ASTROCON ASAP.  We look forward to meeting all registered guests 
at ASTROCON! 
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